
WELCOME TO THE 6 
STORM TEAM! 

Your 6 STORM teachers this year are:    

Mr. Brian L. Barrick- Math   

Mrs. Caryn Cattell - Social Studies  

Mrs. Juliet Gay - Reading; team leader 

Mrs. Kendra Hinkle – Science 

To Be Determined – English Language Arts  

Long term substitute for Mrs. Stephanie Garraway (to be determined)– Learning support  

School counselors – assigned to students according to last names: 
Last Name A-D                  Emma Backes 

Last Name E-K                   Laura Klinger 

Last Name L-R                    Kayce Heck 

Last Name S-Z                    Katy Urban 

  
Required* Materials 
So that you are prepared for the school year, here is a list of materials we would like students to have for our 
team this year.  

• (1) 2” 3-ring binder (will hold folders for all team courses) 

• 5 two pocket folders that are 3 hole punched (one for each team subject and can be stored in the 3-ring 
binder) 

• 1 spiral-bound notebooks for math class 

• Graphing paper for math class – can be in a spiral bound notebook 

• TI-30 Calculator 

• Pencils (regular #2), erasers 

• Corded earbuds (compatible with Chromebooks) New this year- students will NOT be permitted to have Air 
Pods or Bluetooth earbuds  

• Pencil pouch (suggested, not required) 

• A set of colored pencils (suggested, not required) 

• Highlighters (suggested, not required) 

• Water bottle - students are encouraged to bring a water bottle with a lid (not a straw.) Students may only 
have water in the bottle. 

*If you need assistance with any of the items listed above, please contact your student’s school counselor or Mrs. Gay 

(team leader). 

Other items to note: 

• Assignment book (agenda) - The school will supply an assignment book to each student on the first 
day of school.   

• Lockers/backpacks- students will be assigned a locker this year and they will be able to carry around a 
backpack.  



• Cell phones – New at Mountain View this year – cell phones must be off and away for the entire day. 
Students will not be permitted to use their cell phones in school.  

• Gum – is not permitted at Mountain View 
 

Sixth grade is a wonderfully challenging and fun year!  Your Storm team teachers will help make you feel 
comfortable and welcomed at Mountain View.  
We look forward to meeting our students and parents at the Mountain View New Student Orientation on 

August 23rd.  
Enjoy the remainder of your summer!     

 


